Dear <senator/representative>:
I urge you to support efforts to make Country-of-Origin Labeling voluntary.

Important legislation, based on the Food Promotion Act of 2004 (H.R. 4576), which represents a bi-partisan effort to move country-of-origin labeling forward, would establish a new voluntary market-based program offering consumers additional choices and information.  Not incidentally, it will also replace the costly and unworkable mandatory program, which was included in the 2002 Farm Bill.

<Company name here> would be negatively impacted by implementation of that or any mandatory program.  Not only would it be costly and time-consuming, but it is impossible to manage without an animal identification program that does not yet exist.

As an employer in your <state or district>, I strongly encourage you to please support this legislation for voluntary COOL.  Marketing programs should be dictated by market demand, not by a government mandate.
Your consideration is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

